
Pursuant to the Wednesday, April 27, 2016 email entitled 

“Updated Workforce Policy Guidance,” PPS will be 

allowed to update their workforce spend reporting during 

the DY1, Q4 remediation window which ends on June 14, 

2016. This guidance clarified existing policy on permissible 

salaries that can be attributed to workforce strategy 

spend reporting. Listed below are the CPWNY additional 

dollars being attributed across the four budget categories.

Category Dollar Spend

New Hire $12,106.82

Redeployment 0

Retraining 0

Other 0

$12,106.82 Total




